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January 3, 1985 

Remington Arms Company 
Bridgeport, Conn. 06601 

To Whom It May Concern, 

On December 27th, 1984, I was in South Texas when the following 
accident took place. While taking my Remington 270 (700 model) 
off safety, my rifle went off and blew a hole in my windshield. 
I have a witness and will be glad to give you any additional in­
formation you might nee. After the discharge I went in the ranch 
house and told the hunting guide what exactly had happened. Be 
mentioned to me that there was a law suit pending based on the 
same circumstances, I want you to know that l am not in any way 
interested in a law suit. But I am interested in having you 
replace my rifle along with my windsheild. I also had a man look 
at the rifle who I migh~ add is very experienced with guns look 
at the rifle. While he was checking it out it again discharged 
without a shell in the chamber. At that time he suggested I put 
the rifle up in the closet and never fire it again. l am willing 
for any representative to look at the gun. Please let me hear 
form you as soon as possible, 
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l<P'f~~ 
Roy T. Barwell 

P.S. Enclosed please find a copy of the bill recovered for 
windsheild. 
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